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Personal data protection

You are receiving this newsletter because you signed up for it. The Federal Public Service Chancellery
of the Prime Minister stores and processes the data you have provided for the sole purpose of sending
you this newsletter.

You no longer wish to receive this newsletter? Unsubscribe by clicking at the bottom of this email and we
will delete all your data.

More information can be found on our "personal data protection" page.
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